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Happy Trails!  �





MHTA Board


President: Sharon Thomsen: animalover00xx@yahoo.com 


Vice Pres: Evie Winter: � HYPERLINK "mailto:ewinterfineart@aol.com" �ewinterfineart@aol.com� 


Treasurer: Anne McGrath: � HYPERLINK "mailto:annyoakleaf@yahoo.com" �annyoakleaf@yahoo.com� 


Secretary: Laura Susmann: � HYPERLINK "mailto:laura@susmann.com" �laura@susmann.com�


Newsletter/Website: Krys Swan: ksd_zine@yahoo.com














Monadnock Happy Trails Association


Meets: First Monday of each Month at the Swanzey Congregational Church, Swanzey Center, NH�Visit us at � HYPERLINK "http://www.mhta.yolasite.com" ��www.mhta.yolasite.com� and Facebook!

















• Sharon Thomsen is looking into having a speaker come in March or April to help us learn to use a GPS and compass.


• The reining demo at Mead Brook on January 23rd was enjoyed by many MHTA members; the facility is lovely and the explanation of the sport by Bill and Karen Clark was interesting. Bills horse Nick put on a great display of circles, spins, lead changes and amazing slides.


• Sleigh rides at the home of George and Mary Iselin on January 24th were also enjoyed by members and family alike. Molly and Micah did a fine job with George at the reins. We have been invited back for a trail ride in the fall, after hay season as the field doubles as trailer parking. Laura will keep in touch with George on that.


• Sue Eastman, President of New Hampshire Quarter Horse Association was our guest speaker and she explained that the club used to be strictly a show club and was losing members. They have restructured to include an all breed recreational riding program as well as hosting more instructional clinics, seminars and trail rides. She emphasized the need for the equine community to communicate and work together to achieve common goals such as maintaining the trails we have access to as well as participate with the NH Horse Council in the legislative watchdog process. She noted that NHQHA members need not own or ride a quarter horse to participate in the club programs, any breed of horse is acceptable.
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February 2010 �Meeting Highlights





•Vice President and acting Secretary Sharon Thomsen was unable to find her notes from the previous meeting but we recalled that we had settled upon a slate of officer for the upcoming election including Sharon Thomsen for President, Evie Winter for Vice President, Anne McGrath for Treasurer and Laura Susmann for Secretary. As well, we consulted our bylaws and decided to appoint the available directors including John Whitney and Beth Phippard. 


 


• John was working on an invitation to a reining demo at Mead Brook Equestrian Center in Jaffrey and Laura was working on an afternoon of sleigh riding with George Iselin in Marlborough.


 


•Laura reported that the State has taken the Recreation portion of the Pisgah Park project back "in house" for further work so the Committee will not be meeting further until that piece is ready to present for comment.


• Bill Carson has been in touch with NH Quarter Horse Association and they would like to send a speaker to our next meeting for a presentation. 


• Sharon is in the process of working out the details for a friend to come and give a presentation regarding proper use of a GPS device and topographical maps.


• John moved along to the elections, calling for nominations from the floor for each position. There were no nominations so he called for the acting Secretary to cast one vote for the proposed slate of officers and it was done. Directors appointed include John Whitney, Beth Phippard, Ted Gewanter, Pat Grace and Bill Carson.
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